
 

 

 

 

 

Ref: Y11Photographs/BTE/hll 

 

19th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope this letter finds you well and in good health. It has been delightful to see our Year 11 
cohort back in school and continuing with their studies; thank you very much for your support 
during their period of remote learning.   

During Year 11 it is traditional to have an individual portrait and a whole year group cohort 
photograph. Despite the current Covid-19 restrictions, we are still able to go ahead with this 
photography event and ensure that our students do not miss out.  

Our photography company, Kittle Photography, would usually create the Year 11 cohort with 
a panoramic set up and all the students standing/sitting together, but due to the social 
distancing, they now doing this with a green screen. 

Our booking is for Thursday 25th March, therefore please ensure that your child attends 
wearing full school uniform. Following on from this date, you will be issued with proofs and the 
options to purchase photographs.  

Any updates and additional information will be shared via MyEd and social media. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss H Bate 
Progress Leader for Year 10 & 11 


